CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

July 18, 2016

Philip W. Clark, PE

Clark Consulting Engineers
19 Ryan Rd

Edgewood, NM 87015

Re:  Signal Pointe
Request for Pad Certification - Not Accepted
Engineer’s Stamp Date 9-15-15 (C20D070)
Certification date: 7-15-16

Dear Mr. Clark,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received July 15, 2016, the above
referenced Certification is not approved for building permit by Hydrology. Please
address the following:
0 Bes agn 1. Provide spot elevations around all pads.
2. Provide finish grade elevations on both sides of scour wall. There appears to be
additional fill along the outer wall not accounted for.
Albuquerque 3. Show permission to disturb the grades from property owners north and east of
Signal Pointe subdivision limits.
4. Reseed disturbed areas outside of Signal Pointe subdivision as to restore to
original condition.
New Mexico 87103

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986 or Totten Elliott at 924-3982.
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